
News 
On October 1st, 2014, a delegation from the Hong Kong University of Science and 
Technology (HKUST) visited the Graduate School of Economics and Business 
Administration, Hokkaido University. The HKUST delegation was composed by Mr. 
Vincent K.C. Cheung，Professor Ting-Chuen Pong，Professor Yasutora Watanabe and 
Ms. Kennis Chan. They were welcomed by Dean Hiroshi Yoshimi, Vice-Dean Hajime 
Kubota, Professor Tetsuhiko Takai and three members of the International Affairs 
Committee. As the HKUST is also known for its business school, we have discussed on 
various possibilities of international exchange after the presentations of each 
university. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


